
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, 12th October 2014 

 

 Next Sunday we will celebrate Mission Sunday and the Mission Sunday Collection will be taken at all Masses.  

Yellow envelopes for this collection are available in your box at home so please give as generously as you can.   

 A Table Quiz takes place on Thursday 16
th

 October 2014 in Harneys Bar, Dunhill, in aid of the Anne Valley Walk. 

It starts at 9 p.m. sharp and tables of 4 cost €20.  Please come along and support. 

 There is a Church Music Workshop on Thursday October 16
th
 at St. Johns Pastoral Centre, Waterford at 7.30 p.m. 

This is presented by Dominic Finn. During the evening, he will provide us with new music for Advent and 

Ordinary time. Dominic studied arts and music at UCC and was awarded his diploma in Church Music from NUI 

Maynooth. Dominic is currently director of music at St. Colman’s Cathedral, Cobh.  His choir have been hugely 

successful and have given concerts throughout Ireland.  They have recently returned from a visit to Rome where 

they sang for the Pope. The night costs €10 including music and light refreshments. 

 There is Open Garden Day in Aid of Eoghan Keating on Sunday the 19th of October from 12 noon to 5pm, in the 

Garden of Sorcha Hartley, Shanaclune, Dunhill. Admission is €5 including gate prize. Refreshments will be 

available as well as a Cake Sale and Raffle.  

 A Sale of Work Bingo Night takes place in Fenor School Hall, on Friday 24
th
 October starting at 8.00 p.m.. All the 

money raised will be ploughed back into the community so we urge you to come along and enjoy the night. For 

more information, contact any member of the Sale of Work committee. 

 Spooky Nights Disco. Tiny Tots and Kiddies Kingdom Playschools are hosting a Fancy Dress Halloween Disco on 

Sunday 26th October from 5pm to 7pm at the Dunhill GAA Centre. There will be Face Painting, Goody Bags, Fun 

and Games and prizes for Best Fancy Dress. There will also be a Raffle and Tea, Coffee and cakes for all the 

adults! Great fun for all the family!  Admission is €3 per child or €5 per family. 

 We would like to welcome our new Parish Secretary Wendy Cullinane who will be working with us for the 

coming year, courtesy of the Tús programme.  The revised office opening hours will be advised in the coming 

weeks.  Margaret Power will also be staying with us as she will be volunteering her services on Wednesdays. 

 The Mass has had different names over the years. In the New Testament the most common name is the breaking of 

the bread. It has also been called the “Lord’s Supper”, “Sacred Mystery”, “Holy Communion”, “memorial of the 

Lord’s passion and death”, “Holy Sacrifice” and the “Eucharist”. All these names capture an important insight into 

a particular aspect of the Mass. The word “Eucharist” means “thanksgiving” and it expresses the spirit that 

characterises the Christian community as it celebrates this great gift. The word Mass comes from the Latin form of 

the final dismissal at the end of the celebration. The congregation is told “Ite, missa est – go you are sent forth”. 

The term “Mass”, then underlines the fact that the Christian community is sent into the world to witness to the 

death and resurrection of Jesus Christ. 

 Tax Relief for Donations to Dunhill and Fenor Parish, In early September, we posted the Tax Reclaim Form to 

those Donors who exceeded the threshold of  €250 during 2013 Tax Year. We need to once again remind those 

donors who have yet to sign and return the Tax Reclaim Form to us, to please help us with this. Most all parishes in 

the Diocese are using this tax reclaim system to help with the running costs in their Parishes. We will make a 

personal call by phone later this month in case people have mislaid the Reclaim Form. Thanks to everyone who 

contributes to the different Collections we have in place in our parish and  to those who have completed and 

returned their certificates.   

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €441.63 & Envelopes €947.45. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 Sunday, October 12
th    

    Twenty-Eight  Sunday in Ordinary Time   
Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.   

Monday, October 13
th 

 Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, October 14
th

  

St Callistus I, Pope & Martyr 
Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Wednesday,– October 15
th

 – St Teresa of Avila 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday,  October 16
th

- St Hedwig Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Friday, October 17
th

 – St Ignatius of Antioch 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, October 18
th

 – St. Luke, Evangelist Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.            
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